11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 262

From: I

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Submission re amendment to voting law

Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 4:33:35 PM

To the Qld Parliament:
Submission re amendment to voting laws.

I submit that the proposed change to the voting law removing the requirement to produce
identification is dangerous and could lead to fraud. It is a much needed safety guard to show
identification when voting to prevent people from making multiple votes. This is a requirement that
should be in place when voting in State elections or Local Government elections. People are
required to show identification for many things and | am alarmed that it is proposed changing this
law.

Also, changing the threshold for declared donations is again allowing for fraud and opening the door
for

corruption.

I submit that the law should stand as it is on these matters as the present requirements are fair and
reasonable and designed to prevent fraud.

Respectfully

Valerie Ruth Pim

Andergrove
MACKAY
Qld. 4740
Phone
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